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April 28, 2022 
 
 
Via Electronic Delivery  
 
Mr. Tom Bates  
Director, Oklahoma Pardon and Parole  
Tom.Bates@ppb.ok.gov 
 
Re: Parole of Jimmie D. Stohler 
 
Director Bates: 
 
On April 28, 2022, the Tulsa County District Attorney’s Office provided the Office of Governor J. Kevin 
Stitt with material information regarding Jimmie D. Stohler that was not previously available to this office. 
Based on the new information, Jimmie D. Stohler’s application for parole is being denied.  
 
The certificate filed on April 22, 2022, set to become effective on April 29, 2022, is superseded by this 
denial and has no legal effect. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Trevor Pemberton 
General Counsel 
Office of Governor J. Kevin Stitt 
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